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Dear Parent/Guardian  

Due to an extremely busy week in school, there will be no newsletter this 

week.  

Please see a few notices below:- 

Good news- Mrs K Binnersley will be returning to school from her maternity 

leave on Thursday 22nd December. It will be wonderful to welcome her back to 

our St Mary’s family. 

Miss S Davies (Dosbarth Robins) – Miss Davies will be finishing school to 

commence her maternity leave on Friday 20th January 2023. We look forward 

to hearing her good news in the New Year.  

From January 9th, Mrs Binnersley will be team-teaching with Miss Davies in 

the Robins’ class until Miss Davies starts her maternity leave from Monday 

23rd January. Mrs Binnersley will be teaching in Robins Monday- Thursday 

and Mrs V Jones will be teaching in Robins on a Friday. Miss K Edwards will 

remain in Dosbarth Clywedog for the remainder of the school year.  

Christmas Dinner Thursday 15th December -Please book and pay for your 

child’s Christmas meal via Parentpay.                                                                        

Children can wear Christmas jumpers, antlers, hats etc. NO additional 

CHARGE for this 

Christmas Jumper Day Friday 16th December- £1 per child in aid of 

Nightingale House Hospice- buckets on gates. 
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Bike Raffle- Tickets are being sold £2 per strip. Please see picture below - 

White/ green bike-24” wheels. Nearly new. All money raised will go to 

Nightingale House Hospice. An ideal Christmas gift. The raffle will be 

secretly drawn on the last day of term- Thursday 22nd December.  If you 

wish to buy a raffle ticket for £2 please send an envelope into school with your 

child’s name and class on and stating it is for the bike raffle. 

 

Christmas Toy Exchange- There are still lots of beautiful toys and games 

that have been donated to school. Parents are invited to take these items as 

Christmas gifts for their own children/ families or others they may know. 

Please come along on Thursday 15th December to the nursery from 2.45pm to 

take a look.  All remaining donations will be passed on to YAB to be 

distributed to families in need in the Wrexham area. Thank you to all families 

who donated towards this event. 

Christmas Concerts- What a wonderful week of Foundation Phase concerts! 

We were so proud of all children who took part in their Christmas productions- 

they were all fantastic! It was so lovely to welcome families back into school to 

watch the performances and we look forward to seeing you all again next 

week in our KS2 concerts. A big thank you to all members of staff who worked 

very hard behind the scenes preparing the children and the props etc. 

Ardderchog! Diolch o galon! 

Calendars- A3 calendars are on sale for £8. Please collect after school or 

contact the school office to request calendars.  

Ty Pawb- this evening, our Year 5 & 6 children will be performing their 

Christmas concert ‘No one wraps like an elf!’ in Ty Pawb at 6pm. We wish 

them all the best and look forward to watching them later on! 
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Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 evening concerts next week- Please use TOP BLOCK gate 

only. Thank you. Children need to be in school by 5:30 please. 

Santa’s Grotto- Monday 12th is Santa’s last visit to St Mary’s for this year. All 

appointments have been allocated. Any children who missed their 

appointment last week due to sickness, please contact the office.  

Any questions of queries, do not hesitate to ask. 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs R F Acton 

Headteacher   
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